
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 
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The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had another busy week across the federation and the excitement is certainly building for our end of 
year production of Joseph—there’s now less than a week to go! 

Y5 and Y6 children had a brilliant time on Thursday completing their baking day for their ‘Grow a Fiver’ chal-
lenge, their efforts looked delicious! 

Please also remember that Bilsdale is closed on 
Thursday 4th July, children should attend Carl-
ton for Sports Day. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. M. Scott   

Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

Sports Morning 

Don’t forget that our re-scheduled Sports 
Morning is on Thursday 4th July—children 
should come to school in their PE kit 
which can include a house coloured t-shirt 
(red for Bede, blue for Hilda and green 
for Cuthbert).  If you don’t have a col-
oured top their normal white one is fine 
and we will give them a coloured bib. 

Spectators are welcome to wait after 
drop off, we should be starting at approx. 
9.15am and will be finished by lunchtime.  
The morning will run in the same way as 
last year—a carousel of activities followed 
by traditional races. 

Thank you. 

Collective Worship 
 

 

No Outsiders this week was all about the power of our words 

which sparked interesting discussion.  Further information can be 

found via this link: https://no-outsiders-

assembly.blogspot.com/2024/06/30-seconds.html 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

Well done to the following children: 

Stars of the Week— Kitty, Alice, Dolly, Charlie R, 
Fonzie, Lydia, Aoife, Lyla, Alex, Oscar 

Kindness Award— Kitty, Ernie, Charlie O’F, Rocco 

Handwriting Award— Joey, Daisy, Aoife, Matilda 

 

Vision and Behaviour Awards 

Vision Award—Honey, Scott, Eliza, KS1,  

Headteacher Hot Chocolate— Layton, Joe, Anna, 
Charlie O’F,  

Times Table Rock Stars 

Y2— 1st Ada, 2nd Lucia, 3rd Jessica 

Y3/4— 1st Hugo, 2nd Devon, 3rd Daisy 

Y5/6—  1st Jake, 2nd Charlie, 3rd Harry 

 

Attendance—our whole school  target 
is 96%.   

Bilsdale— 96.1% 

Carlton— 95.2% 

https://no-outsiders-assembly.blogspot.com/2024/06/30-seconds.html
https://no-outsiders-assembly.blogspot.com/2024/06/30-seconds.html
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


Diary Dates 

Saturday 29th 
June 

Bilsdale fun day—all welcome, please 
bring friends and spread the word! 

All Info. Sent 

1-4pm 

Tuesday 2nd July Afternoon rehearsal at Chop Gate Village 
Hall—children to be collected from Chop 

Gate.  After school club at Bilsdale 
School. 

All Info. sent 

Wednesday 3rd 
July 

All day rehearsal at Chop Gate Village 
Hall—children to be dropped off/

collected from Chop Gate. Wraparound 
care at Bilsdale School only.  

All Info. sent 

Thursday 4th 
July 

General Election—Bilsdale School closed 
as being used as a polling station.  Bils-
dale children to attend Carlton today. 

Bilsdale n/a 

Thursday 4th 
July 

Re-scheduled Sports Morning All n/a 

Thursday 4th 
July 

End of Year Production—Chop Gate    
Village Hall.  6pm 

All Info. sent 

Friday 5th July Library in school                                
(last one before summer) 

All n/a 

Saturday 6th and 
Sunday 7th July 

Roots Celebration of Nature—East 
Rounton Village Hall 

Work from Classes 2 and 4 on display 

All Info. sent 

Tuesday 9th July Little Owls Leaver’s Party Rec. 24/25 starters Info. sent 

Tuesday 9th July Y5 visit to Stokesley School for Matilda 
performance 

Y5 Info. sent 

Wednesday 10th   
-Friday 12th July   

Y6 transition to Stokesley School Y6 n/a 

Thursday 11th 
July 

New class transition day.                     
NO FOOTBALL CLUB  

All n/a 

Friday 12th July PTFA summer event—3.20pm, Carlton 
School Field.  Tickets available at the 

office. 

All More info. to follow 

Thursday 18th 
July 

Leavers Services—10am Carlton         
2pm Bilsdale 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB TODAY 

All n/a 

Monday 2nd  

September 

Training day, school closed to children All n/a 

Tuesday 3rd  

September 

School re-opens for children All n/a 

Teaching Assistant 
 
We have a vacancy for a part time teaching assistant to start in Septem-
ber, initially 1 day per week.  Further details can be found via the link 
below, please feel free to share with anyone who may be interested.  
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/1951/0/432194/20078/

https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/1951/0/432194/20078/general-teaching-assistant-carleton-and-faceby-ce-va-school/Referral


News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

Class 1 have been exploring the past and present relating to the seaside. We have enjoyed exploring 
our washing line of old pictures of the seaside and noticing what is the same and what is different. The 
children were able to identify key aspects of the beach and whether they look the same now or if they 
have changed. We have even had a go at making a timeline of images, deciding which look the oldest 
to the most modern. This week the Little Owls have been focusing on expressing their feelings and con-
sidering the feelings of others. With the help of ‘The Colour Monster’ story, accompanied by the colour 
monster puppets, the children discussed the different emotions and how we can apply this to ourselves 
in our daily lives.  

 

Carlton & Bilsdale KS1 

I would like to say a big well done to all our incredible Reception and KS1 children who upheld our 
school vision and values on our school trip to Saltburn last week. Their behaviour and manners were 
impeccable. On location, the children were able to explore the area safely and could successfully iden-
tify coastal features, including the physical and human features. We had lots of fun, building sandcas-
tles and having a fun time on the beach. Our afternoon concluded with a well-earned, delicious ice 
cream kindly sponsored by the PTFA—thank you! 

In history this week, we used our knowledge gained from our coastal visit to explore Saltburn in the 
past and Saltburn in the present. We had a great discussion on some of the reasons for the changes.  

We have continued to enjoy our art this week art by exploring colour and pattern in more detail and 
creating a wonderful, bright and colourful flower head.  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

The countdown is on! Only 28 days until the Paris Olympics (and seven days to our Sports Day) so KS2 
have been learning about the origins of the games which were the greatest sporting event in ancient 
Greece. The children have produced some beautiful and detailed pieces about how the ancient games 
have influenced our contemporary event.   

The countdown is also on to our production next week so all classes have been filled with singing at 
every opportune moment. There’s a few more lyrics to learn this weekend and rehearsals next week. 
The children are very much looking forward to entertaining you next Thursday evening.  

  

Make £5 Grow 

For the past few weeks, Y5/6 have been taking part in Virgin Money’s Make £5 Grow, a fun education 
programme for budding entrepreneurs. After sessions on problem solving, managing money and team-
work, the children considered a way to set up their own mini-business. Careful calculations and re-
search led to decisions being made and yesterday the children enjoyed a baking morning at Bilsdale. 
Golden flapjack, tasty tiffin and sugar-coated school cake are all ready to be sold. Will they make a 
profit? We will tell you next week!  



Reminders 

Please see important reminders below: 

• Monday swimming sessions have now finished for the academic year, children should be 
collected from Carlton on Mondays until the end of term 

• Thursday football club has also finished for the academic year, normal after school club is 
available for those who require it 

• Please refer to the letter sent earlier regarding rehearsals and the production next 
week—children are to collect from Chop Gate Village Hall on Tuesday.  On Wednesday, 
drop off and collection are at Chop Gate Village Hall.  Children should be dropped off at 
5.20pm on Thursday night for the performance, doors will be opened for spectators at ap-
prox. 5.45pm. 

• The PTFA are holding a summer event on the school field at Carlton on Friday 12th July, 
after school.  Tickets are available at the front desk, more information is to follow. 

• If you haven’t ordered tickets for the production, please do so ASAP. 

• If you have a balance owing on your Parent Pay account, please bring this up to date by 
the end of term, especially if your child is leaving us at the summer break. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faceby Stamp Collection 

Can you save franked stamps please? They need to be proper stamps rather than printed ones 
please. These are being collected by the Cerebral Visual Impairment Society to help with fund-
raising. Cerebral visual impairment has become the commonest cause of visual impairment in 
children in the industrialised world and the society is run by a team of dedicated volunteers 
who greatly appreciate any fundraising. They will be delivered to the CVI Society in October so 
there is plenty of time to collect them. Please pop them into school and we will collect them. 
Thank you, Andrea Wheatley. 

 

 

 

 







Amazon Wish Lists 

Thank you to everyone for their generous donations so far, they’ve really made a difference to 
our class libraries.  

Class 1 wish list—https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 2 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 3 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 4 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share 

 

Bilsdale wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share  

 

 

Train to be a Teaching Assistant at The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation 

In September, we have availability for 1 funded place to train to become a Teaching Assistant.  
Contact the Swaledale Alliance for more information. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share



